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Barnes Road Detour in Place March 2-17 for Drainage Work 
 

Jacksonville – As part of the ongoing University Boulevard drainage improvement project, 

Barnes Road will be closed in both directions between Santa Monica Boulevard South and 

Glorianne Drive Saturday, March 2 through Sunday, March 17.  

 

To access University Boulevard, traffic will be detoured using Spring Park Road and Beney 

Road. Alternate routes may be taken using Santa Monica Boulevard South. To assist with the 

flow of traffic, traffic control officers will be on site to direct traffic at the locations shown on the 

map below during school drop-off and pick-up hours March 4 through March 8. Pedestrian 

access will be maintained on Barnes Road throughout the closure. 

 

SEMA Construction, Inc. is the contractor for the $4.4 million project, which is expected to be 

completed in late 2019, weather and schedule permitting. 

 

For up-to-date information regarding construction projects, please visit www.nflroads.com or 

contact FDOT personnel at 904-831-FDOT. 
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